
FOSNI News 

We would like to thank all you all for the help and support you have given us to raise funds to support school.  

With these funds we have supported the new breakfast club by purchasing the plates, cutlery, bowls and cups 

needed for the children and a toaster.  

FOSNI achieved a grant to buy a shed to store pre-loved uniform and donations for the Christmas fair which will 

be placed on the big yard.   

We are accepting new requests from staff in school.  

Colouring competition  

FOSNI would like to run a monthly colouring competition. Children can enter the competition for 50p. Entries to 

be returned with the 50p stuck to it and put in the box in the office by 30th.  It will be judged a 1st, 2nd and 3rd 

place will be announced and a new competition will be sent in June. 

 

Upcoming events 

The children are busy in school preparing their artwork for ‘My Child Art’ where parents have an opportunity to by 

their child’s artwork on tea towels, cups or other items. More information will be sent home soon.  

Our next event will be at sports day. We will be having stalls of refreshments and games. Please keep an eye on 

the newsletter for more information closer to the time.  


